
 
 

 



 
 

WHY KEEP THE ZIG ZAGS CLEAR? 

  

The zig zags are there for safety, they ensure clear sight lines for 

both     motorists and children, as well as other road users outside 

school providing a clear area to cross more safely.   

Stopping on the zig zag lines puts children at risk of an  accident. 

Because of their size children cannot see if the road is clear from 

behind parked cars. 

Drivers cannot see small children hidden by parked cars. 

When children go to and from school there is usually a lot of traffic. 

All of this together increases the risk of an accident. 

WHAT CAN YOU DO? 

  

If you need to drive, try to walk the last part of the journey and park 

away from school, this gives you the opportunity to teach your own 

children road safety. 

Try starting this once or twice a week. 
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PLEASE 

Don’t park on the pavement and over drives, children are taught that 

the pavement is a safe place to be.  It will also make it difficult for 

Parents/Carers with     buggies and anyone who uses a wheelchair. 

Don’t double park or let children out of your car  directly onto the road. 

  

PLEASE BE AWARE 

A camera car may be operating around schools at regular intervals to 

enforce parking restrictions         issuing fixed   penalty fines (£60) 

where necessary. 



 
 

 

 

 
Walk to school whenever possible, including    parking 

further from school and walking the last part of your 

journey 

  

Please obey all road signs around our school site  

particularly any emergency access used for fire, police and  

ambulance service 

  

Please do not park , drop off or pick up across the  

yellow zig zag lines (this is illegal and dangerous) 

  

Do not park on the pavement 

  

Please do not block residence drives (help us to be good 

neighbours). 

  

Where possible walk to school with your child/children to 

help develop their road safety skills. 

  

If you travel to school by public transport, please 

allow extra time for travel, follow this link below to help you 

and your family stay safe at this time: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AwaOX4iCDTg 
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